Membership Committee Teleconference
Tuesday, April 18, 2017

Members present: Kay Miley, Keith Greenarch, Teresa Staley, Rene Cummins, Sandra Hicks.  Guest present: Mark Steele, Ping Miller, Kimlyn Lambert.  
Members absent: Barry Washington, Sandy Ogburn
Staff present: Debbie Hippler
The meeting was called to order at 11:00.  
· The vote of the two applicants was unanimous and sent to the office of Boards and Commissions.  No status updates are available.
· Michael West will be contacted with information of our next meeting.  He wanted to attend a meeting before continuing the application process.  
· There are no new applications for consideration.
· Sandra Hicks will follow up with the Vocational Rehabilitation Independent Living offices to inquire of information sent to them.
· Teresa will contact the members who will need to reapply this year to continue their participation on the SILC.  
· Three prospects were suggested by Betsy Ludwig, Executive Director of Arts Access as potential SILC applicants to Debbie who will pursue their contact information to share with the Membership Committee.
· The meeting was adjourned at 11:15 am

The next Membership Meeting is Tuesday, May 16 at 11:00am.


Respectfully submitted by Debbie Hippler
